RECEIVED

AUG 2 4 2020
St dlo0re WATER RESOURGES
12756 Highway 11
Orofino, Idaho 83544-9660

August 12, 2020

To:
The State of Idaho
Department of Water Resources

Regarding the Applications to Appropriate Water:

No.84-12239 in the name of J. R. Cascade proposed delivery of ground water to
nine homes in the Fraser Pines Subdivision.

No. 84-12240 in the name Eric Richardson proposed delivery of ground water to
nine homes in the Fraser Subdivision.

FINAL ORDERS:
Issued on October 23, 2009, pursuant to section 67-5246 or 69-5247, Idaho Code.

Notice of the applications of 84-12239 and 84-12240 dated July 30, 2007, were received by
Stephen J. Brand and Norma Brand, Michael Beard and Jerry Moore.

The applications were protested due to the fact that 50 % of the wells drilled in the Fraser area
have come up dry. There are several properties that do not have active wells as of this date.

August 2020:

Many of the lots in the Fraser Pines Subdivision have been sold and the present owners
have started to develop their lots.

Lot 17: construction of a home has been started.

A third well has been drilled in the subdivision. Fraser Pines Subdivision in Clearwater
County;

Has the State of Idaho Department of Water Resources had any contact with or from the
present owners of the lots in the Fraser Pines Subdivision in regards to the Final Orders issued
on QOctober 23, 2009?

Has No. 84-12239 and No. 84-12240 been amended since the Final Orders were issued on
October 23, 2009?

We would appreciate your help on this issue.

Sincerely,

Phone No. 208-435-4495

Jerry Moore /n{/v? MM&,



